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Wong, Jocelyn (BOS)

From: Board of Supervisors,  (BOS)
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:35 PM
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS Legislation,  (BOS)
Subject: FW: Letter of Support for 3637-3657 Sacramento Street Project
Attachments: LitkeSupportLetter_20190123.pdf

 
 

From: Michael Reichmuth <fish4boy@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:57 PM 
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Letter of Support for 3637‐3657 Sacramento Street Project 
 

  

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors, 
Attached you will find a letter of support for the proposed project located at 3637‐3657 Sacramento Street. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the support of this project. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Michael Reichmuth 
488 Locust St., Apt 407 
San Francisco 94118 

   This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Michael Reichmuth 
488 Locust St Apt. 407 
San Francisco, CA 94118 
415-673-1988 
January 23, 2019 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors  
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
 City Hall, Room 244 
 San Francisco, Ca.  94102-4689 
 
RE:  Appeal Hearing for 3637-3657 Sacramento Street 
 
Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors,  
 
I am writing to you to express my support for the proposed project by Litke Property, Inc. 
located at 3637-3657 Sacramento Street. I am a current tenant of Litke Property, Inc. and 
live less than one block from the proposed project. My family currently lives in a similar 
property as proposed at 3637-3657 Sacramento Street. If it was not for this modern high 
density living space my family and I would not be able to afford to live in this 
neighborhood. The proposed project will provide an affordable option with ideal modern 
conveniences, for both young families and those with physical disabilities, such as 
parking, in building elevator, quick access to grocery stores, public transportation, and 
medical services. The proposed project will also provide additional housing at a time 
when San Francisco is in dire need of housing, especially for young families. 

In addition to providing housing, the proposed project at 3637-3657 Sacramento Street 
will improve the esthetics of the neighborhood, increase public safety, and fully utilize 
this property with direct benefits to the surrounding community. 

I strongly support this opportunity to improve our neighborhood and develop additional 
housing options for young families and those with physical disabilities. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me for any further questions in regards to my support of the project 
proposed at 3637-3657 Sacramento Street. 

Thank you 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Reichmuth 


